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Commissioners:  Dick Smith, Randy Noble, Bryce D. Millar 

 

 

 
 

      
4507 12th Avenue Road, Nampa, ID  83686                                                        Phone  (208) 467-6576    Fax  (208) 467-9916  
 

May 9, 2022 
 
Subject:   Public Involvement Meeting for Robinson Road & Kuna Road Roundabout 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
Nampa Highway District has been monitoring the intersections throughout the district for potential 
safety and capacity concerns.  We have identified the Robinson Road and Kuna Road intersection as 
one that may benefit from some improvements, and potentially a roundabout.   
 
We have completed several concepts for the project and would now like to invite you to a Public 
Involvement Meeting to solicit feedback.  A roundabout at this intersection will maintain 
consistency along the Robinson Road corridor while improving safety. 
 
The meeting will be held at the Nampa Highway District Office, located at 4507 12th Ave. Rd., On 
Tuesday, May 24, 2022 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 
 
We are always appreciative of any feedback that you may have.  Please contact me at 208-467-6576 
or noble@nampahighway1.com if you have any further questions or concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Noble Lafferty, P.E. 
Assistant Engineer 


